
DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, NERUL 

Plot.no. 8, Sector 42-A, Nerul, Navi Mumbai 

 
 

20th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we all know, Christmas festivities are just around the corner, and the air is 
filled with joy. This notice goes to inform you that Don Bosco Senior Secondary 
School, Nerul will be hosting the Christmas Panorama on 22nd December 2023. 
Parents are requested to send their ward in festive attire along with the 
Christmas Santa cap. Kindly send a school bag, water bottle and dry snacks 
with your ward.  
Kindly note the schedule for the celebration. 
 

TIMING Event CLASS / SECTION 

7:30am Reporting Time – Assemble in their 
classroom 

III to XII 

8:00am – 9:00am 

Mass for Catholic Students in the 4th 
Floor Assembly Hall 

V to XII 

Prayer Service for Non-Catholics in 
their respective classrooms 

III to XII  

9:00am – 9:15am B                    R                    E                    A                    K 

9:15am  III to VIII assemble on the school ground 

9:30am Christmas Celebration  

10:45 am Dispersal Gate 1 – III - V 
Gate 2 – VI – XII 

 
Christmas holidays will begin from 23rd December 2023. School will reopen 
on Tuesday, 2nd January 2024.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Principal   
 

 

 


